
The Jasper County Sheriff’s Office has a responsibility to disseminate information and 

act as a liaison between the Sheriff’s Office and the general public, which includes 

media and other agencies.    

 

 

Sheriff Mitchel Newman is the Public Information Officer (PIO) within the agency.  

Sheriff Newman provides weekly reports to the community in order to involve or inform 

them of recent criminal matters happening within our county.  Community involvement is 

a valuable aspect in preventing and solving many criminal matters. 

 

Cynthia Clark, File Clerk, handles all open records requests received in writing or 

through mail or fax transmission. 

 

Laura Moore, Telecommunications Supervisor, handles all phone calls for general 

information in emergency situations. 

 

Connie Jordan, Lt. Investigator, issues press releases regarding criminal investigations 

that lead to the apprehension of suspects. 
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